

Kingdom of Bahrain Bahrain Institute for Political Development Executive Director Office

مهلكة البحرين معهد البحرين للتنهية السياسية مكتب المديج التنفيذي



12 December, 2013

Peter Grohmann Resident Coordinator, Bahrain United Nations

Dear Sir,

Subject: Supporting Political Reform through the Bahrain Institute for Political Development (BIPD)

On behalf of BIPD I would like to request project time extension for the addressed joint project with the UNDP to December 31, 2015 so that the project can be realized with all modifications agreed by its steering committee.

Sincerely,

Yaser Al-Alawi, PhD Executive Director Daniel State of Political Political

